United States Copyright Office
Library of Congress - 101 Independence Avenue SE - Washington,DC 20559-6000 - www.copyright.gov

September 27, 2005

Terrence J. McAllister, Esq.

Ohlandt, Greeley, Ruggiero & Perle, L.L.P.
One Landmark Square, 10" Floor
Stamford, CT 06901-2682

Dear Mr. McAllister:

The Copyright Office Review Board has completed its review of your firm’s request for
reconsideration of the Office’s refusal to register your client’s work entitled, “Croc Scissors.”
The Board reviewed the registration application, deposit and related correspondence and
concluded that a registration can be made. The Board found that the work satisfies the
minimum creativity standard articulated by the Supreme Court in Feist Publications, Inc. v.
Rural Telephone Service Co., 499 U.S. 340 (1991). :

The Office will finalize the administrative work needed to complete the registration and
issue your client the certificate of registration in due course.

Sincerely,
/8/

ISavid 0. émson
General Counsel
for the Review Board
United States Copyright Office



